
From: Bethany Haley Williams bethany@exileinternational.org
Subject: Re: Request for IRS extension

Date: March 9, 2017 at 2:55 PM
To: Carla Harper cah2c@hotmail.com
Cc: Lenore Poskevich lenore@exileinternational.org

Thank you, Carla!

BETHANY HALEY WILLIAMS, PhD, LCSW
Executive Director / Founder
Exile International

Empowering Children of War to Become Leaders for Peace 

@ExileIntl // fb.com/exileintl  

Become a Restore Partner to give restoration and hope to war-affected children & empower 
them to become leaders for peace — exileinternational.org/give

On Mar 8, 2017, at 10:06 PM, Carla Harper <cah2c@hotmail.com> wrote:

Ladies,

I've	a,ached	the	IRS	extension	applica7on.		They've	changed	the	rule	recently	to	allow	for	an	
automa7c	six	month	extension,	which	means	the	due	date	will	now	be	September	15th.		I'll	
have	it	done	well	before	then.

You	do	not	need	to	do	anything	with	this.		I	will	mail	it	off.		Just	wanted	you	to	have	a	copy	of	
the	form	and	know	that	it's	been	taken	care	of.

Thanks!
Carla
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